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October, 2015

Dear 

Thank you so much for your GOLD support of the February 2016 Growing Great Families Conference! Your donation of $100 or more will make a significant impact! 

Your business/organization name and logo will appear on our website. It will also be included on the Growing Great Families Conference brochure, which will be distributed the day of the conference as well as sent home prior to ALL students at EVERY United Township Partner School and local child care centers.

Our conference is eligible to receive tax-deductible contributions from individuals and businesses under Section 170(c)(1) of the IRC under the Silvis School District. 

We all know the importance of quality parenting and we hope that this conference contributes to that. We want to give the children in the Quad Cities an extra boost on becoming successful, confident, and smart members of our community!
We look forward to building upon this year's success as we begin planning for next year's conference.

Know that we could not have done this without your support. We truly appreciate it.

Sincerely, 

Sarah Jecks 

Debbie Lee 

Co-Chairpersons 2016 Growing Great Families Conference

http://growinggreatfamilies.weebly.com/  

